
      

                                        

12/5/05

Federal Communications Commission,

This is to certify that on 7/21/05 I witnessed the assembly and
installation of the new ERI directional antenna for WURK 101.7 FM.

The installation was accomplished in full conformance with the
drawings, specifications, and instructions from the manufacturer.

The above statement is true and correct to the best of my knowledge and
belief.

Thank you,

Sean Mattingly
Director of Technical Operations,
Backyard Broadcasting Indiana stations,
WLBC WERK WURK WHTI WHTY WHBU WXFN
(765) 288-4403 extension 100 Muncie office
(765) 378-2080 extension 100 Daleville office
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